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Dear Parents/Carers
Further to the September opening plan that you have now been sent, I am writing to clarify the position with regards to the Breakfast and After School club and the provision for Wednesday afternoons.
The Breakfast and After School Clubs will re-start on Monday 7th September 2020.  However, places will be limited to ensure that we have enough staff to function within your children’s allocated ‘bubbles.’  As a result the booking process will also change.  From September, all bookings must be made and paid for half-termly in advance, on a first come first served basis.  If parents have not paid for their children’s sessions, the place will unfortunately be cancelled; this is to ensure adequate staffing at all times; bookings will no longer be accepted on the day due to the restrictions in place; there will be no exceptions to this. 
Also from September, there will be late pick-up charge introduced of £5 per child.  This will be added to your Parent Pay bill.  If you are late more than 3 times your place will regrettably be lost.
We have held the previous year’s prices again this year, due to the current circumstances (with the exception of a Wednesday) – please see below:- 
Breakfast club available every day from 7.45am to the start of the school day at £4.50 per session
After School Club – to 5.30pm Monday, Tuesday and Thursday at £6 per session
After School Club – to 5pm Friday at £6 per session
These sessions will be available to be booked, via parent pay in the normal way, from Friday 17th July 2020; booking will close for these sessions on Wednesday 2nd September 2020.
Wednesdays
Subject to demand, an after school club will be available on a Wednesday afternoon only for those children who have no alternative care available.  The service will be offered either from 1.00pm or 1.15pm (dependent on the class your child is in) to 3.15pm at a price of £6 or from 1.00pm/1.15pm to 5pm at a cost of £9; this is to cover the cost of additional staff.  Once again it is essential that you book in advance for these sessions.
In order to gauge interest in these sessions I would be grateful if you could complete the attached survey by close of play on Tuesday 14th July.  Please note that completion of the survey is not an offer of a place.  If the demand is required for this service, you will be able to book these sessions, alongside the other sessions, from Friday 17th July.
Yours sincerely

Louise Martin
School Business Manager


image0.wmf

